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          6th November 2020 

 

Children in Need - Friday 13th November 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you may already know, Friday 13th November is BBC Children in Need. Our school is excited 

to be joining in with others around the UK to participate in fundraising for this great cause.  

This year, Joe Wicks, Dr Radha and Blue Peter have joined up together to create ‘Five to 

thrive’. Inspired by the 5 ways to wellbeing (connect, take notice, get active, be curious and 

give) they have developed a range of resources to help children to feel better about 

themselves- as well as helping others.  

This year we will be hosting a ‘dotty’ day on Friday 13th November. We are inviting your 

children to wear anything dotty (or Pudsey related) to school in exchange for a donation to 

Children in Need.  

This year we have gone cashless with our donations. Please follow this link to donate for your 

child.   https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/wykeregisprimaryfederation  

We hope that you will support our school in raising money for Children in Need.  

Thank you  

Miss Smith 

PSHE leader 
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